
 

 

[Evans, Matilda Sharp] 
 
 

MRS. GEORGE W. EVANS 

 
Little Falls—Mrs. George W. [Matilda] Evans, 76, of 559 E. Monroe St., 

died Jan. 22, 1952 in Little Falls Hospital following an illness of several 
months. 

A daughter of Hiram and Julia Talbot Sharp, she was born in Little Falls 
Dec. 15, 1875.  Her marriage to George W. Evans took place June 17, 1913.  

He died in 1916.  She was a member of the Universalist Church and of the 

local Eastern Star chapter. 
She leaves a sister, Mrs. Minnie A. Burrows, Little Falls; a nephew 

[illegible], nieces, Mrs. Roy Cunningham, New Hartford, and Mrs. Hans 
[Dencker?], Utica. 

The funeral will be at 2 tomorrow from the Newitt Funeral Home, the Rev. 
Howard B. Gilman, pastor of the Universalist Church, officiating.  The body 

will be placed in the Evans mausoleum in Church St. Cemetery for burial 
there in the spring. 
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